
SAVE MEDICAID, SAVE LIVES! 
	

July 5 Rally to Protect Medicaid at Ohio Statehouse 

 

 
This	week,	Ohio’s	legislature	passed	a	budget	bill	that	freezes	enrollments	in	expanded	Medicaid	after	
July	1,	2018.	The	bill	has	been	passed	to	Governor	Kasich,	and	he	is	expected	to	veto	the	language	that	
freezes	enrollments.	If	that	happens,	the	legislature	may	have	the	votes	to	override	his	veto	and	pass	
the	enrollment	freeze	into	law.	

Under	this	bill,	500,000	Ohioans	will	lose	access	to	health	care.	Next	week	will	be	our	last	chance	to	
protect	the	Medicaid	expansion	in	Ohio.	

Join	us	at	the	Ohio	Statehouse	at	noon	on	Wednesday,	July	5	for	a	Save	Medicaid	Save	Lives	Rally.	We	
need	you	to	show	up	and	tell	Ohio’s	legislators	that	they	must	not	take	health	care	away	from	hundreds	
of	thousands	of	low-income	Ohioans.	

	

PLEASE JOIN US AT THE RALLY AND RAISE YOUR VOICE 
FOR OHIOANS! 

Wednesday,	July	5	

12:00	PM	–	1:00	PM	

Ohio	Statehouse,	west	side	(along	High	Street)	

Downtown	Columbus	


